
 
 
 
Dear Parents, Community Members and Corporate Leaders,  
     
The Woodland Middle School Career Education Committee would like to invite you to share your 
career with our students.  Career Day is scheduled for Monday, May 17th for students in 6th-8th grade. 
We are looking for parents, community members, and corporate leaders who would like to share 
information about their career with individual classes.   
 
Due to the pandemic our Career Day will be virtual, and presenters will give a live 15-minute 
presentation via video conferencing. We are asking for the presentation to include information such 
as educational requirements, personal skills, a typical day, and possible growth opportunities in the 
field.  Presenters often dress as they would when they are going to work.  If you or someone you know 
would like to speak to our students, please provide the necessary information on the following link: 
https://bit.ly/WMSCareer2021. The video conference link will be sent to participants a few days 
prior to the event.  
 
We thank you in in advance for making our Career Day a success! If you have any questions, please 
contact a member of the counseling department by phone at 770-389-2774 or via email:  
Mrs. Bundrige erin.bundrige@henry.k12.ga.us 
Mr. Miller harold.miller@henry.k12.ga.us  
Mrs. Whitley kwhitley@henry.k12.ga.us  
 
  
Sincerely, 
Erin M. Bundrige (6th Grade & Team 702 Counselor)  
Jeff Miller (8th Grade & Team 701 Counselor) 
Kate Whitley (Graduation Coach) 
 
 


